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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Comic Relief – Red Nose Day – Friday 15 th March 2019  
 
On Friday 15th March 2019 we will be having a non-uniform day for Comic Relief.  The children can wear 
their normal clothes, and if they wish, they can have a silly hairstyle or wear a wig.  You may make a 
donation to Comic Relief if you wish. 
 
Red Noses For Sale - £1.25 each  
 
Sainsburys have supplied the school with red noses to sell to parents and children.  The red noses will 
be on sale from Monday 4th March at the school office for £1.25 each.  We would prefer parents to buy 
them at the office.  If this is not possible, the children should bring the correct money in a named 
envelope and it is their responsibility to put it in their book bag so it does not go astray.  The money goes 
straight into Sainsburys Comic Relief bucket, please bring the correct change. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rosecroft Primary School and Nursery 
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